

# EGF Student Technology

# Team Meeting

**Date:** 03-08-05  
**Location:** Commons Area - EGF

**Time:** 12:00-1:00

**Chair:** Stacey Hron  
**Recorder:** Devin Cunningham  
**Members Present:** Stacey Hron, Devin Cunningham, Kyle Sullivan, Robert Hunter, Mike Boppre, Joanne Bachmeier

**Members Absent:** Bridget Harlow, Art Poppe,  
**Guests:** Dr. Steve Alston

## Team Minutes

**Agenda item #1:** Accuplacer Lab for Student Lab

**Presenter:** Stacey Hron

**Discussion:**

Stacey reported that the administration would support the idea for the accuplacer lab to be used by students. This would give students another way to use computers on the EGF campus. There were a couple of things that would need to happen first before students would be allowed to occupy this lab.

**Conclusions:**

**Action items**

**Person responsible:** **Deadline:**

- ✓ The file cabinets would have to be move to a secure location
- ✓ A schedule of the room would have to be made and posted
- ✓ The computer in the back would have to be locked down
- ✓

**Agenda item #2:** Web cameras on EGF Campus

**Presenter:** Stacey Hron

**Discussion:**

These cameras would be something fun for the students as well as a marketing tool for our website. They would not have the ability to record or have sound. The library and couches outside Rm 315 are two places that have been suggested to hang them. The cost would be about \$300 per camera. We would have to look at security issues with people that would not want to be on the Internet and take their feelings into consideration.

**Conclusions:**

**Action items**

**Person responsible:** **Deadline:**

- ✓
- ✓
- ✓

✓

---

**Agenda item #3:** Dial Up Accounts **Presenter:** Stacey Hron

**Discussion:** Stacey met with administration and near the end of May 2005 the student dial-up accounts will no longer exist. It is not feasible to continue this service and we will have to discuss what will be done with the money that is paying for this service. We will be getting into contact with the current users and letting them know that the service is being phased out.

**Conclusions:**

Action items	Person responsible:	Deadline:
✓		
✓		
✓		
✓		

---

**Agenda item #4:** Student Survey **Presenter:** Stacey Hron

**Discussion:** We are looking at sending out a I.T.S. survey to students again. We want to be able to compare between the results of last years survey to see where we improved and where we still can make improvements on. We are trying to make sure we have a big turn out for the survey. Kyle thought about giving out food for filling out the survey. Stacey would like to give prizes for students who fill it out.

**Conclusions:** Stacey is going to go over the questions to see what needs to change. She is also going to go to our Webmaster Chad Sperling to see if we can do the survey online.

Action items	Person responsible:	Deadline:
✓		
✓		
✓		
✓		

**Other Information**

a

**Resources:****Special notes:**

Stacey asked what items do we want to buy for next year with student technology fees. Some of the ideas include:

- Wireless card to be sold in the bookstore. We want to search for cards that are inexpensive for the students. We want to limit students to have to search for a place to plug into the network.
- An extra ITS position.
- Student loaner computers to be checked out by an instructor. This would be a short-term check out so that a student who is without their computer can use a loaner to fall back on.
- Setting up another cyber-zone. The committee thought the cyber-zone would be place along the north wall of the commons area and would include six to eight computers
- A Computer LAN party where students would set up their computers on site and play games over a network against each other.